THE ARTHUR PRICE FOUNDATION 225 WEST 34 STREET, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10001 - LONGACRE 3-1920

February 6, 1969

Mr. Harold Weisberg Coq d'Or Press Route 8 Frederick, Md. 21701

Dear Harold:

Thank you very much for your letter of January 31st.

I have made arrangements to send you the NCR paper you requested in the hopes that it will assist you.

Although it has been quite a while since we have corresponded, I have thought of you often. I have been best by many difficulties here which have hampered my correspondence as a whole. Several times I have attempted to break away and visit you myself, or have my new Curator, Nancy Schneider, come to see you. I am hoping that this will become possible in the near future.

My interest in your work has not diminished in the least and I am heartened by your continuing conscientiousness in the face of adversity.

I am eager to hear of the progress you are making and I greatly desire bringing our correspondence up to date.

Sincerely,

Arthur